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BRAUNSTON METHODIST CHURCH,
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October 5th, 10.45 a.m. Mr. B. Baker, Oct. 12th. 10.45 a.m. Mr. L. Meanwell.
19th. 10.45 a.m. M. G.K.Ridley. Oct. 26th, 10.45 a.m., Mr.G.S.Hollis.

ERAUNSTON WOMANS' INSTITUTE. Our disappointment because we were unable to have

the talk on Macrame at our last meeting was lessened when we heard that Miss Olney
had agreed at very short notice to talk to us about her visit, many years ago, to
Hungary, It was fascinating, from someone who has lived a very full and interest-
ing life, and we hope Miss Olney will visit us again. At our next meeting on

October 7th we will choose the Officers for next year. Members will show their
slides,

BRAUNSTON YOUNG WIVES CLUB. We were very grateful for the magnificent response to

our can collection for the Village Show. The "Lucky Dip" Stall raised over £36.
Our next meeting will include a talk on Indoor Plants by Mr. M.R. Yates, in the
Village Centre Library on Thursday 9th October.

mMM%@ﬁM&MPMMﬁ&M&mnmmwmmmmmLyﬁmomwwwmbﬂa Sadly we have had to discontinue our Waste

Paper Collections, as this is no longer a profitable exercise. We express our
thanks to everyone who helped in this endeavour,

Our next P.T.A. events are: A.G.M. on Mondsy 29th September at 8 p.m. in the
school when we hope to meet many new members, elect our Committee and also the
parent representative to the School Menagers,

On Friday 3rd October there will be a Country Dance Evening for children with
parents, Unfortunately, due to lack of space, numbers must be limited to 100.

BRAUNSTON FRITNDLY CLUB. On the 15th Sentember we celebrated our
10th Anniversary by a Party and Concert. The entertainment, given by the W.I.
Drama. and Choir Group and the conjuror “Jan' was much appreciated. Thanks are
due to the excellent training of the Group by Mrs. Joan Wootton, and all who
took part.

On October 13th Mr., & Mrs, H.E. Cox of Burton Joyce will show films, and on

Monday October 27th the speaker will be Mrs. M. Punch, the retired Matron of
Danetre Hospital,

uwwGZmHoz.<Hwaomobwuuzm>mmooneHozoeSmmmUdoBdowbsbsmHmSossmm<mH%mzoevnz.
mmmwmmenmm%mm%MMMWmﬁMWJw%mmmwﬂmmwﬂmmwm@ in any way. The Show, which costs £100
to stage, made a profit of £50. which will be equally divided between the new Youth
Club and the Playing Fields Association,

Entries brought late by Exhibitors will in future not be shown as this upsets the
routine, An apology is due to Mrs. Snelson Snr. whose embroidery exhibit was
wrongly directed to the handiwork display, and missed being judged in its class.
New Committeec Members would be welcomed.

VILLIGE NOTES.

We are fortun-te tofind that fresh varieties of birds seem to come to our
neighbourhood, Goldfinches and mallards appear to be increasing in numbers.
It is regretted that certain youths who ought to know better subject the young
cygnets on our canal to a barrage of stones. To do this is illegal, and could
result in prosecution, but perhaps parents could repremand the offenders. The
adult Swans are our most graceful birds and a pleasure to see - they should be
encouraged - not driven away.

The brain power of birds is said to be less than that of the mammals, but they
do show considerable ingenuity in dealing with occupants of shells. We are
all familiar with the Thrush's anvil where he breaks snail shells to meH@o&
the occupant. A seagull will drop a shellfish from ever increasing heights
until he cracks the shell for his tasty meal.

MATERTAL FOR TH: NOVEMBER ISSUER MUST BE IN THE HANDS OF THE EDITOR ON OR
BZFORE OCTOBER 21st 197D.

Duncan A, Gallie (Hon, BEditor).
Alston House, Braunsion.
(Tel. Rugby 890200).



